





17/10/88

Dear Club Member

The 1988 Annual General Meeting is now fast approaching us and the Westfield Community Hall has been booked on Sunday 20th of November from 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. for this year's meeting. This is the same hall as used by us as the hilly time trial H.Q. as is situated in workhouse lane, at the rear of the primary school. Please make every attempt to attend as this is your chance to have yoursay in the running of the club. In order to save time at the meeting please find the enclosed copy of last year's A.G.M. minutes for you to read.

As neither Pete or myself will be standing for re-election as either Secretary or Racing Secretary in 1989, replacements for us are needed. This may well apply to other positions on the committee, so please give give thought to the idea of volunteering for one, you never know, you might enjoy it.

Details of this years prize presentation should be known by the time of the A.G.M., but before we award any prizes we need to know your results from 1988. So that Trophy winners can be decided, and in order that club members can be rewarded for good results would riders please forward their racing licences or official result sheets to Pete as soon as possible. Any results not recieved by the 7th of November will not be eligible for consideration.

The next club event is to be our second attempt at running this years Hastings-Rye-Hastings event on the 30th of October, starting at 9.30 from near Hillcrest School. Speaking of club events, as only very few showed any interest in the French touring trip, would members be more interested in a cheaper weekend trip in the U.K. in November? If anyone is interested please contact any committe member A.S.A.P.

Look forward to seeing you all at the A.G.M.

Anne

P.S. Did you know that your sponsor is selling current trade jerseys at only 115 each ?